
Delaware Valley School District 
 

 

Delaware Valley Elementary School 
500 Avenue S – Matamoras, PA  18336 

 Telephone (570) 296-1820 - Fax (570) 499-5561 
Mrs. Mary Ann Olsommer, Principal 

 
Dear Kindergarten Parent(s)/Guardians: 
 
Delaware Valley Elementary School Kindergarten Registration is on Tuesday May 10, 2022. 
 
This registration will be by appointment only in order for a parent/guardian of an incoming Delaware Valley 
Elementary school kindergartener to bring their child in to be screened. Please be sure you have turned in the 
following to the school, prior to making your registration appointment.: 

 

Original Birth Certificate 
2 Proofs of Residency 

Current Immunizations Record (Even if incomplete) 
Kindergarten Registration Packet 

 
Once you have turned in the requested documents and registration packet, please use the following link to set up 
your registration time for Tuesday, May 10, 2022 at the Delaware Valley Elementary School in Matamoras, PA:   
 
I've invited you to fill out a form:  
DVES K Registration/Screening Sign-Up for May 10  
This is the 2022 Delaware Valley Elementary School Kindergarten Registration/Screening Time Slot Sign-Up form 
for Tuesday, May 10, 2022. Please do not sign up until you have turned in your DVES Kindergarten Registration 
Packet to the school office. If you need a packet please call the school at 570-296-1823. Upon completion of this 
form a copy of your answers will be emailed to you. If you need to change your time slot please call the school. 
Please do not register for more than one time slot.  
FILL OUT FORM 

    
On our May 10 Registration/Screening day, your child will be screened for Kindergarten readiness.  This screening 
will only take 10 minutes but please allow a half hour for the whole process.  While your child is being screened a 
staff member will collect and review any missing documents from the previously turned in Registration Packet.  
There will also be a brief presentation for parents while students are screened and masks will be optional. 
 

If you know of someone whose child should be registered but has not received information, please don’t hesitate 
to have them call the school office. Thank you for your cooperation and don’t hesitate to call Susan Rustin at (570) 
296-1823 if you have any Kindergarten registration questions. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Mary Ann Olsommer 
Principal 
 

Delaware Valley School District – Educating for Life’s Journey 
               Equal Opportunity Employer 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSccnkfKStQYVhEdjE2MOL84o9Vto5PgbDEhcS-izTmOTnoIhw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSccnkfKStQYVhEdjE2MOL84o9Vto5PgbDEhcS-izTmOTnoIhw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link

